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From: Connee Jones
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Liquor License Extension Requested
Date: Friday, May 5, 2023 8:46:48 AM

Alcohol License Committee,

My name is Connee, owner of Hayes Place LLC. I was approved for my liquor license at the
end of 2022. I am writing to the committee today to ask for an extension to obtaining my
license because the construction has not been completed in the space yet. Construction should
be completed by end of May. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you,
Connee Jones
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